EPHONE: FORDHAM 5560

Hew York Zoological Park

UNDER THE MANAGEMENT OF THE

NEW YORK ZOOLOGICAL SOCIETY

185TH STREET & SOUTHERN BOULEVARD, NEW YORK CITY

DR. W. REID BLAIR, DIRECTOR

January 12, 1927

Sir Arthur Currie, Principal, McGill University, Montreal, Canada.

Dear Principal Currie:

I am enclosing copy of a letter which I wrote you on December 20 last. Perhaps this letter went astray.

In any case, we should appreciate an early reply since we must definitely advise the Canadian Club the date we desire for our meeting at the earliest possible moment.

Very sincerely yours,

President, New York Graduates Society of McGill University.